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June 15, 2016 
 
 
Chair and Members 
Cycling advisory Committee  
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on June 14, 2016 resolved: 
 
18. That the following actions be taken with respect to the 6th Report of the Cycling Advisory 

Committee from its meeting held on May 18, 2016: 

a) that the following actions be taken with respect to the Thames Valley Parkway North 
Branch Gap Municipal Class Environmental Assessment: 

 

i) the Municipal Council BE ADVISED that the Cycling Advisory Committee (CAC) 
strongly supports the City’s recommended alignment to design this critical cycling 
link on the Thames Valley Parkway as the most efficient and cost effective route 
to promote cycling and walking; 
 

ii) the Chair of the Cycling Advisory Committee (CAC) BE AUTHORIZED to prepare 
a letter of support to be submitted to the Community and Protective Services 
Committee; 

 
iii) the status update from J. Bruin, Landscape Architect, BE RECEIVED; 

 

it being noted that the CAC previously identified this project as one of the top five priorities in the 

London ON Bikes process and that the CAC is satisfied that concerns that were previously 

identified have been addressed with this update; and, 

b) clauses 1 to 10, excluding clause 2, BE RECEIVED.  (18/10/CWC) 
 

  
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
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